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Dec 23, 2013 
 
 
To: Distribution list for the environmental assessment of the Department of Transportation’s 
Mackenzie Valley Highway Project. 
 
 
Re:  Issuance of the Final Terms of Reference and interim draft Work Plan. 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board has released the final Terms of Reference 
for the Mackenzie Valley Highway environmental assessment.  The Terms of Reference specifies what 
information the developer must present in the Developer’s Assessment Report (DAR). 
 
The Review Board is also issuing an interim draft work plan in order to provide the developer and 
parties an understanding of the process steps for this environmental assessment and approximately 
how long each step will take.  The Review Board is not seeking comments on the interim draft work 
plan at this time because the dates for each process step are dependent on when developer submits its 
DAR.   When the developer does provide the DAR a draft work plan with specific dates for each process 
step will be issued for comments from parties. 
 
For any questions related to this environmental assessment please contact, Simon Toogood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Simon Toogood 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
 
Tel: 867 766-7053 
Fax: 867 766-7074 
Toll Free; 1 866 912-3472 
stoogood@reviewboard.ca 
 
  


